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CRW ENGINEERING GROUP, LLC
3940 Arctic Blvd.   Suite 300
Anchorage, AK  99503

The Municipality of Anchorage, Department of Project 
Management & Engineering, has contracted with CRW 
Engineering Group, LLC to improve Turnagain Street 
and Turnagain Boulevard. The improvements are 
expected to include a new road foundation, asphalt 
pavement, a piped drainage system, pedestrian/
bicycle facilities, and street lighting.  It is anticipated 
that construction of the project will be phased, with 
Turnagain Boulevard (Phase I) being started as early 
as 2017, while Turnagain Street (Phase II) may remain 
several years out. No funding for construction has yet 
been received for either phase.

The project is currently in the design study phase 
and we have recently published a Draft Design Study 
Report (DSR). It can be viewed and downloaded for 
review and comment on the project website.

Please join us on Wednesday, January 13  
at Open House #3 to discuss the Draft DSR.
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Thank you for your continued patience and cooperation as we work to improve your neighborhood!

OPEN 
HOUSE

For more information, please contact:  

CRW Engineering Group, LLC
3940 Arctic Blvd. Suite 300

562-3252 
 comments@crweng.comwww.turnagainstreet.com 

Wednesday, January 13 
6:00 PM — 8:00 PM

TURNAGAIN  
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

3500 W Northern Lights Blvd
Multipurpose Room
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